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Tēnā koe  
 
Request for Information under the Local Government Official Information and 
Meetings Act 1987 (the Act) (the LGOIMA) 
 
Thank you for your email of 24 August 2023 requesting information about the 
Waikanae Library Project. 
 
1. Advise the project budget figure.  

The Waikanae Library is included as a major capital works project in the current 
Long-term plan, with a budget of $13.8M provided from 2021 to 2025.  Please 
refer to p65 of Part One of the Long-term plan 2021-41 which you can find on our 
website here: Long-term Plan - Kāpiti Coast District Council (kapiticoast.govt.nz) 

2. Total direct cost to this project spent to date.  

Capital expenditure on the Waikanae Library project over the period July 2021 to 
the end of June 2023 is $626,595. 

3. Reaffirm the projects actual budget figure.  

The actual budget figure for the Waikanae Library project remains at $13.8M as 
detailed in the Long-term plan 2021-41. 

 
Ngā mihi  
 
 
 
 
Mike Mendonça 
Acting Group Manager Place and Space 
Te Kaiwhakahaere roopu, Takiwa me te Waahi 
 
 




